
12th December

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will operate a partial day tomorrow, Tuesday 13th December.

● ​The school will open for years 7-11 only
● No year 12 or 13 students to be on site
● We will open at 10 a.m. to allow time for travel ​- there will be no period 1 lessons, students are

to go straight to their period 2 lesson at 10am
● Periods 2 and 3 will be as normal
● Period 4 will be slightly shorter to allow for an earlier lunch
● Students will not be allowed to go outside at break and lunch to minimise risk of accidents
● Students will be dismissed after lunch

Unfortunately we have made the difficult decision to cancel the Carol Service as it takes place in
the evening and we cannot guarantee that staff and students will be able to get home safely.

Kind regards,

Mrs Laws

Headteacher


